














February 7, 2024 36
0 0

0







RWP Bar and Grill, LLC 

 

Hello, neighbors and friends!!  We were instructed by Manhatan Community Board 4 to reach out to all 
the residen�al buildings near 332 9th Avenue, which is the loca�on of Billymark’s West establishment.  
My partners and I are in the process of purchasing this business.  We intend to keep the bar as is, that 
being, a longstanding neighborhood tavern.  There are no plans to make ANY changes, it would just be a 
switch in ownership.  We will most certainly be completely mindful of our Chelsea neighbors.  (FYI, my 
mother, my sister’s family, and my wife are all long term residents of various apartments in Penn South, 
all on 28th Street, in fact, so we have a real incen�ve to maintain a great rela�onship with the 
neighborhood.) 

 

The Manhatan Community Board mee�ng referencing this business proposal is scheduled for January 9, 
2024 at 6:30pm. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any ques�ons or concerns.  Our email address, currently, is 
kerrykpeet@aol.com. 

 

Thank you and Happy New Year!!! 

 

Kevin S. Peet 
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